
6th Annual Mallard Lake Adult/Child “Team” Fishing Tournament

Saturday, August 12th, 9:00 – 11:00am

The Mallard Lake Association will be hosting the 5th Annual Adult/Child “Team”

Fishing Tournament on Saturday, August 12th from 9:00-11:00am. Everyone

interested is to meet at the beach of Ken & Sherry Atkinson’s (South end of the

lake) at 8:30am for a quick rundown of tournament rules, safety and pairings. As

soon as this is done, we will get started.

Things to know:

● Registration is encouraged so we know how many will attend, PLEASE call or

email me at (612) 991-0263 or mmattis995@gmail.com.

● All species of fish will be allowed.

● Artificial and live bait is allowed.

● Life Jackets are mandatory for all contestants when operating the

gas-powered motor.

● Participants are encouraged to bring their own fishing equipment, life

jackets, and any special bait of choice (worms, minnows, etc…).

● Extra boats are limited, bringing your own boat/pontoon is encouraged.

● Each contestant’s largest fish of each species will be weighed, recorded and

the fish released back into the lake.

● Award ceremony and prizes will take place at the Annual Picnic, all child

participants will receive a certificate and prizes from local sponsors and

businesses.

The goal is to expose and teach youth about fishing and provide them an

opportunity to enjoy the outdoors with a parent or mentor.

*** The Mallard Lake Association Picnic starts at 3:00pm. If you can’t make the

fishing tournament, please come watch the weigh-in at 11:00am and join the fun.

To register, or if you have questions, please contact the tournament director Mike

Mattis at 612-991-0263 or mmattis995@gmail.com


